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Kia ora Highly Productive Land Project Team,
 
I have attached a written submission from Harrison Grierson on behalf of the Poultry
Industry Association for the Proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land.
 
The contact details for the submission are included on the final page and are below:
 

Name The Poultry Industry Association of New Zealand (PIANZ); and

The Egg Producers Federation of New Zealand (EPFNZ)

Address C/- Harrison Grierson Consultants Limited

PO BOX 2313, Corporate Mail Centre

WELLINGTON 6140

Attention: Poul Israelson

Telephone 04 385 0005

Email

 
We trust you will take this into account and look forward to hearing from you.
 

Ngā mihi,
Hannah
 
 

HANNAH PAYNE-HARKER 
Planner
  
16 Gilmer Terrace, Wellington 6011 
PO Box 2313, CMC, Wellington 6140  
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